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WHAT’S HAPPENED — “GIVE WHERE YOU LIVE” 

Pop Up Shop– A big thank you to all of you generous folk who contributed clothes and time for this event 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

 

ALMONER  
If you, or someone you 

know is experiencing 

illness or difficulties, 

please let me know. I 

will contact you, or your 

family to identify how 

we can best support 

you. 

Brenda Callear Phone 

233 8244 

Dinah McEwen 

Janet Reidy 

Lorraine Whyte 

Pauline Moult 

  

WHAT’S HAPPENING NOW 

Wednesdays Mahjong 7.00 – 9.00pm 

Nov 3rd & 

10th 
Table 4 8 

12 Nov Book Group—1.30pm at Mary Temperton’s 

15 Nov Craft Group—10am at Janet Reidy’s 

16 Nov 

Try something new –Pauatahanui Church with District 

Chair, Wairarapa and Kapiti Clubs—Meet Lighthouse 

Pauatahanui  10.30am, bring lunch to share at Janet’s 

20 Nov IW Meeting—Speaker, District Chair, Marie Gilles 

22—23 Nov 
I/W Wellington fund raiser with Oxted Resources, 10am-

4pm, 12 Fitzherbert St, Petone 

27 Nov 
Rotary Christmas Party, I/W invited,   contact Janet if 

interested 

& THEN... 

Sun 2 Dec Afternoon with Blue Grass Band in the Akatarawas and 

BBQ, $30 per head, BYO drink. 

6 Dec Tasty Tuesday 

Mon 10 Dec Shopping in Otaki and Afternoon Tea at Peka Peka 

 
JUST JANET 

As at Tuesday night we have banked S1426.50 from the Pop Up Shop!! Let's hope the weather stays fine and people are 
out and about. Thanks to Meryll for organising the Posters and Judith and Glenys who went door knocking around the area 
with the flyers and Julia for all the preparation of stock. And of course, the rest of you who have pitched in. This is part of 
how “The Friendship" part of Inner Wheel develops as you start working on projects with others you may not have known 
very well before. 

The AKATARAWA OUTING Sunday 2nd December. This is not our Xmas Party but part of The Try Something Different Activ-
ity. It is $30.00 per persons with The Club supplying the meat. You are welcome to bring a friend/s. Pay into I/W Account or 
me at next meeting. Reports back from those who have been to this before is that it’s a really fun afternoon. 

We asked Anita Baker (our Speaker last meeting from Porirua Council) about The Swing we donated for Bedford park and I 
received an email from her next day saying The Council hope to have the Contractors sorted by early November. I’ll nag 
them about it. 

Just getting through this week before we start thinking about next which will be almost as busy. Book Club at Mary's. Craft 
Group my place and Walk & Talk Friday. Wairarapa are thinking of hiring a bus!! Marie Gillies Is coming too, so I hope we 
will have a really good turn out— numbers to Julia please. (I'll go and see if I can catch some whitebait although I am not 
holding my breath as we have not seen any yet). 

Just Janet 



 Empower and Evolve A new logo for 2018-19 

In-coming President Chris Kirby gave this explanation of her logo: 

“Women are important 

Inner Wheel is important 

“Therefore, using the universal symbol for women, the Venus symbol, she has in-
corporated the universal symbol for Inner Wheel and completed it with 2018-19 
theme Empower and Evolve, because now is the time for women to grow, individu-

Try something new—September PCC Nursery Try something new—October. Paraparaumu 

Try something new—October. Paraparaumu IW October meeting 

IW October meeting IW October meeting with Anita Baker 


